
 
                                             

Speech and Language Therapy in Castle School 

4th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

After many years working in school, Cathy Booth (Speech and Language Therapist) is taking 

early retirement and so is no longer working with us.  She has helped many children throughout 

her time here, particularly those with feeding difficulties.  Cathy was a valued member of the 

team. 

 

The Speech and Language Therapy team is: 

Sue Emery  01670 500950 – in school on Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

Emma Hammond  0191 2196711 – in school on Wednesdays 

 

The communication and feeding needs of all the children known to Speech and Language 

Therapy continue to be met by the team, working in close liaison with school staff.   

 

Should you have any concerns about your child’s communication or feeding, please contact 

us.   

 

Best wishes, 

The Speech and Language Therapy Team 

 

 

  

  


